

To all Respite and Day Program Families

March 30, 2020

Re: COVID-19

To the parents/advocates of the people we support with respite and day supports at Parents for Community Living (PCL):

Parents for Community Living continues to monitor ongoing developments pertaining to COVID-19. As you know we suspended both day program operations and respite services on March 16 for a period of three weeks. Given the current state of Emergency in the Waterloo Region and the Province of Ontario both respite and day programs will continue to be suspended until the state of emergency is lifted and it is safe to allow people to attend these programs.

We will inform you when the status of operations for our programs changes. We understand this is difficult time for everyone and we recognize that keeping your loved one at home can be challenging.

Please let us know if there is any way we can support you during this time.

For updates, please monitor Parents for Community Living's website, www.pclkw.org and social media accounts for information. (Facebook, Instagram and Twitter)

Katherine Loveys
Executive Director
Parents for Community Living KW Inc
519-742-5849 Ext. 101